From: Gloria Garza

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Christine Alderman

Subject: RE: Vega 9 Federal Battery Fire - 11/18/2014

Date: Thursday, November 20, 2014 12:55:34 PM

Heather/Mike,

After investigating the fire incident we have determined that we lost approximately 10 barrels of
crude oil and 20 barrels of produced water none recoverable. Talon will be out to location to assess
the impact.

C-141 to follow.

Gloria Garza
432.234.3204

From: Gloria Garza

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 12:12 AM

To: 'mike.bratcher@state.nm.us'; 'Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us'
Cc: Christine Alderman

Subject: Vega 9 Federal Battery Fire - 11/18/2014

Mike/Heather,

At approximately 9 PM (MST) yesterday evening a fire occurred at the Vega 9 Federal Battery. The
Loco Hills & River Side Fire department were called out to location to put the fire out and did so
safely. As of right now we know that 2 heater treaters and 2 separators were damaged during the
fire and a unknown amount of fluid was released. The foreman over this area will investigate the
incident at sun rise and update.

Gloria Garza
ESH Technician
432.234.3204
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